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Newsletter 5 

Monday 3rd October, 2016 
Dear Parents, 
 

 
This week’s Statement to Live By is: 

I understand that rights match responsibilities 

 
 
 

Individual photos 
Just to remind you that the children will be having individual/sibling photos taken in school on  
Friday 7th October.  If you would like a family photograph taken (ie a pupil and a child who 
is not yet in school), the photographer will take these from 8:00am.   
If your child does not normally attend Nursery on Friday morning, you are welcome to bring 
them into school from 8:45am – 9:00am.    
Children with brothers or sisters in other classes will have family photographs taken if you 
require them during school time, they will not be done before school. 
 
 

ST. Francis Day  
Saint Francis day will be celebrated on Friday 7th October. There will be no Praise assembly 
on Friday. Year 3 will lead us with our St. Francis day Assembly at 9:10. The children are 
timetabled to visit the animal zoo throughout the day. The children will be off curriculum 
learning about our patron saint through Art, RE and Science activities. Juice and biscuits will 
be served at first break 
. 
Morley Arts Festival 
As part of the Literacy Arts Festival year 5 will be attending Morley Town hall on Friday 
afternoon 1:30pm. 
 
Christmas Cards 
To order, simply visit www.apfsorders.co.uk and input the unique code found on the form on 
the reverse of your child’s artwork.  Orders must be placed by midnight on 11th October 
2016. Any orders placed after this date will be classed as a late order and will be subject to a 
handling and postage fee. 
 
PTA Meeting 
There is a PTA meeting on Tuesday 4th October at 6:15pm in the DT room. All are 
welcome. 
 
 

http://www.stfrancismorley.org.uk/
http://www.apfsorders.co.uk/


Art Gallery  
A big thank you to Miss Cribbin for organising our art week and gallery show on Friday 
evening, the gallery was visited by a great number of parents.  Already, visitors to our school 
have commented on how fabulous our displays look. 
 

Macmillan coffee Morning  
A BIG Thank you to you all for your bun, biscuit and cake contributions. Your goodies were 
enjoyed by all. The total raised for Macmillan nursing support was £146.20. 
 
Pedestrian Training 
Years 1-6 are enjoying training throughout the day on road safety, scooter safety and 6 of 
our year 6 children are carrying out a parking safely survey, after school today. I would like 
to thank Mark Saddler and his team for training our children to help them keep safe on our 
busy roads. Nursery and Reception will learn about road safety through stories and role play 
on Thursday 13th October, when the road safety team return. 
 
 
Dates  
Monday 3rd October Pedestrian training years 1-6 

Tuesday 4th October PTA Meeting 6:15 

Wednesday 5th October Parents information evening 

Friday 7th October Individual school photo’s 

Friday 7th  October St. Francis day celebrations 

Friday 7th October Year 5 visit Literacy Festival at the town hall 

Thursday 13th October NSPPC Assembly key stages 1 and 2. 

 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Mrs Harrison  
 
Headteacher 


